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Items of business coming before the Idaho FFA Board of Directors may originate from: 
 

• State officer team 
• Member of the Idaho FFA Board 
• Chapter or other entity and presented to the Board by an IATA District Director, 

state officer, state staff, or board member 
 
 
Amendments to the Idaho FFA Constitution or By-Laws must proceed as stated in the 
Constitution.  
 
 
Delegate proposals must be submitted to State FFA Staff by the Midwinter Idaho FFA 
Board Meeting. The Board will be notified of submissions. Delegate proposals will be 
reviewed by state staff and state officers and determined whether to be Delegate Issues 
at Convention. Delegate Issues will be shared with chapters by the time Convention 
registration opens. Any resolutions coming from the delegates will then come back 
before the Summer IATA In-Service through the applicable IATA committees where 
needed. IATA committees will then submit their support or non-support opinion and 
comments to the FFA Board at its meeting during Summer In-Service. The FFA Board 
has final decision on supporting or choosing to not support delegate resolutions, 
opinions of IATA committees and implementing the next steps for items moving 
forward. Input from IATA committees on delegate resolutions will help advise timing for 
implementation of items such as new competitive events and conferences.  
 
Delegate approval is not required for most business coming before the FFA Board unless 
constitutional or by-law approval amendments are proposed. It is the intent of the 
student-led organization that delegates do have opportunity to have great discussions 
and an active role in the workings of their organization, so when possible, state staff and 
state officers can work to create delegate committees for the purpose of generating ideas 
and improving programming. These type delegate issues may not come before the 
Midwinter FFA Board meeting because they are to be developed as the need for input 
and information arises and will be developed in the months leading up to Convention.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

END 


